
Greenwell Point Public School 

           NEWSLETTER  
                               School Motto – Growing and Learning Together                                            
Phone:  444 71379                                                                                              email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL: Ms Catherine Secombe                                    16th November 2021                                      Term 4  Week 7 

DATES TO REMEMBER  

NOVEMBER  

16     Year 6 Information 
night @ Shoalhaven High 

23 Year 6 Orientation @ 
Shoalhaven High 

 

DECEMBER 

3      Year 5 Leadership 
speeches 

8 Year 6 Farewell dinner 

10 Presentation Day 

 Assembly 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring  
peanuts or use peanut 

butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
  
Dear Parents, 
 
As we head on into the last half of the term we have finally been able to 
set dates for a few of our end of year events.  
They are as follows: 
 

Leadership Speeches 2022 
 

On Friday the 3rd December, our year 5 students who are aspiring for 
leadership in 2022 are invited to present a speech of up to 3 minutes out-
lining why they believe they would be an exceptional leader and role mod-
el for our school. Due to current Covid restrictions however, this year the 
students will be giving their speech via zoom to the other students. As we 
are unable to invite parents into the school grounds. Ms Weekes will be 
recording any speeches and sharing these individual speeches with their 
parents. Thank you Miss Weekes. A note for all year 5 students is coming 
home today. 
 

Year 6 Farewell 
 

Our Year 6 Farewell date has also been set. We will be holding this on  
Wednesday 8th December in the school hall. Please see the note coming 
home for this today. 
 

Presentation Day Assembly 
 

Unfortunately due to Covid restrictions, we will again this year be having a  
student only presentation day. The date has been set for 10th December 
at a time to be determined. Photographs of all of our award winners will 
be posted to the schools social media page. Whilst this is not the pre-
ferred way we would like to celebrate, it is the best method for ensuring 
the safety of all of our students and staff. 
 

Kindergarten Orientation 
 

Last week we had the pleasure of meeting our incoming Kindergarten stu-
dents for 2022 and their parents. The students are so eager to come to 
school and we look forward to having them start with us in 2022. We are 
still hoping that we can have them in for at least 1 session before the end 
of the year, if time and easing of restrictions permit.   
 
Have a great week. 
  
Catherine Secombe 
Principal 

NO HAT NO PLAY 
No hat will be given to any 

student who forgets their 

hat.  They will play under 

the cola. 

Hat—$12 Uniform Shop 

 COVID RULES 

If you need to enter the 

school grounds please call 

the office first, then scan 

the QR code which are 

located at all gates and 

the office.  



 
P & C NEWS 
 
For all school uniform purchases: https://myschoolconnect.com.au.  
 
Reminder that there is NO canteen due to COVID restrictions until further notice.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations and Happy Birthday 

Taylah in Year 5/6 turns 12 on Thursday 

    

BOAT AWARDS 

                     
                    K/1  — Isaac & Lily-Rose 
 

                    1/2  — Ava & Xaviar 
 

                    2/3 — Anna & Hunnii 
 

                    3/4/5— Tamika & Jordan 

 

                    5/6 — Asher & Bella 

Shoalhaven High School     

UPDATE FOR YEAR 7 2022  INFORMATION NIGHT due to Covid restrictions. 

INFORMATION NIGHT Tuesday 16th November 2021 @ 6.00pm—7.00pm  ENTRY FROM 5.45PM 

For Year 6 students and families 6.00pm—7.00pm Information.  

Evidence of double vac status (16+) & OR QR coding required. Entry from Eastern gate. 

Year 6 ORIENTATION DAY Tuesday 23rd November, 2021  9am—2.30pm 

For Year 6 students: Students will experience a day at high school, students will explore three subjects 

in different learning environments. 

For more information, please contact the school 4421 8022 

SHS Transition Co-ordinators: Sue Rosskelly or Evelyn O’Neile   Year Advisor: Eilish Aird  

Please check the Shoalhaven High School website or Facebook page for updates regarding any 

changes. 


